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* Notice of this Motion has been given.

 

* This Motion is subject to referral to the Executive Committee. A two thirds vote is required 
to waive referral.

Recommendations
Councillor Karen Stintz, seconded by Councillor Adam Vaughan recommends that:

   

In light of Council's commitment in MM28.16 for "Federal Infrastructure Support for Cities" 
and with the recent announcement of the Federal Government's new $47 billion commitment 
for infrastructure funding:   

1.         City Council request the City Manager to report to Council detailing the City of 
Toronto's infrastructure priorities eligible for such funding and the strategy describing 
how Toronto acquires its fair share of these funds, such report to consider Council's 
recent decisions regarding its transit priorities and the Gardiner Expressway.

 

Summary
On November 28, 2012, City Council approved Member Motion MM28.16, which called for 
the following:   

1.         City Council affirm its continued commitment, as municipal leaders, and advocates for 
sustainable city building across the country, to support the recent long term 
infrastructure plan submitted to the Federal Government by the Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities and call on the Federal Government to take action.   

2.         City Council direct the City Clerk to forward a copy of this Motion to the Prime 
Minister, the Minister of Finance, leaders of elected parties in Parliament and the 
Federation of Canadian Municipalities.   

The Motion was adopted 38-3.   

In March 2013, the Federal Government announced in Budget 2013 a $47 billion fund for 
infrastructure funding throughout Canada.   



 
(Submitted to City Council on April 3 and 4 as MM32.8)
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